
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Sandringham School PTA 

Winter Newsletter: January 2022 

Hello everyone! 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas break and is looking forward 

to another fun and happy term at Sandringham. 

We have planned a range of fun events and activities this term. These are both to raise much-

needed funds to support our school and also to help build a wonderful school community. 

There are still some restrictions because of COVID but we are trying to run as many of the 

usual activities as possible. 

We are always in need of more volunteers to help with the PTA. If you could spare a small 

amount of time to help with the fundraisers below please let the office know or speak to your 

Class Rep. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Dates for your diary 

Please put the following dates in your diary! We’ll send round details nearer the time. 

Friday 4 February: Second hand uniform sale before and after school 

Friday 25 March: Mother’s Day Raffle and Gift 

Friday 1 April: Sponsored Bunny Hop 

Easter holidays: Easter trail 

________________________________________________________________ 

Fundraising Update 

Thank you so much for all your support during the Autumn term. We had 

a busy term with second-hand uniform sales, the pumpkin trail, tea 

towels and all our wonderful Christmas activities like the in-school 

Christmas Fayre, Raffle and Secret Santa. We raised an AMAZING 

£3,000. Thank you everyone!  

 

 

 

 



________________________________________________________________ 

Year 2 Leavers 

The PTA will be organising Year 2 Leavers hoodies and yearbooks. Details will be given to Year 

2 parents later in the year.  

________________________________________________________________ 

Easter Bunny Hop 

We are planning an exciting new event this term: an Easter bunny hop! 

Children will make their own bunny ears and will ask for sponsorship for 

hopping round the playground. This will be held on the last day of term, 

Friday 1 April.  

________________________________________________________________ 

Happy Bags 

 

We will be sending happy bags home ahead of our next collection on Monday 9 May. 

 

Easyfundraising 

Did you know you can raise money when carrying out 

your everyday shopping online at no extra charge or cost 

to you? Log-on and register with 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschool and search for the company you’d 

like to shop with such as Amazon, Sainsburys or Asda. You can even book your holiday or buy 

car insurance while raising money. It really takes no time at all and can raise money for the 

school. 

________________________________________________________________ 

We are looking to raise funds this year to help pay for a pirate ship for the 

school playground. It would be a fantastic support to the school if the PTA 

could provide a substantial donation towards this exciting project.  

 

 

Thank you to all parents and friends who help and support the PTA in any way. Every donation 

is used well to support our children’s education! 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschool

